
September 7th, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission	
621 Woodland Square Loop SE	
Lacey, WA 98503	

Re: UT-220004	

Dear Maxwell: 

This cover letter should have been enclosed with pour 2022 filing.  Attached is another copy of 
our 481. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Merten 
VP/COO 
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